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From: Drennan, Matt
To: Scearce, Lynn
Subject: RE: Proof of Publication - Public Notice Hardee Power Partners
Date: Wednesday, October 03, 2012 1:42:05 PM


Hi Lynn,
 
I will spread the word to my environmental consultants and co-workers.  They all called me
yesterday to tell me to send the hard copy!
 
Thanks,
 
Matt Drennan
Operations Superintendent
Hardee Power Station
863.375.3266 x227
mdrennan@invenergyllc.com
 
This electronic message and all contents contain information which may be privileged, confidential or otherwise
protected from disclosure. The information is intended to be for the addressee(s) only. If you are not an
addressee, any disclosure, copy, distribution or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you have
received this electronic message in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and destroy the original
message and all copies.
 


From: Scearce, Lynn [mailto:Lynn.Scearce@dep.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2012 1:36 PM
To: Drennan, Matt
Subject: FW: Proof of Publication - Public Notice Hardee Power Partners
 
Hi Matt,
 
DEP is trying to go paperless and we have eliminated the requirement of hard copies of the
affidavit.  The email will suffice.   Of course you may continue to mail us a copy if you wish to do so,
but I wanted you to be aware of the other option.
 
Thanks.
Lynn
 
 


Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received from the department
by clicking on this link. DEP Customer Survey.
From: Linero, Alvaro 
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2012 7:48 AM
To: Scearce, Lynn
Subject: Proof of Publication - Public Notice Hardee Power Partners
 
Lynn:
 
This proof of publication relates to 0490015-015-AC and 016-AV. 
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I think it is also coming in the mail, but you can toss that one out.
 
Al.
 
A. A. Linero, P.E.
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Office of Permitting and Compliance
850-717-9076
 


From: Drennan, Matt [mailto:MDrennan@invenergyllc.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 02, 2012 10:39 AM
To: Randall, Ralph; Frost, Tim; Frank Sarduy; tdavis@ectinc.com; Linero, Alvaro; oquendo.ana@epa.gov
Subject: Proof of Publication - Public Notice of Intent to Issue Permit
 
Good morning Ms. Ana Oquendo,
 
Please see attached Affidavit of Publication for Public Notice of Intent to Issue Air Permits.
 
In reference to:
Hardee Power Partners, Hardee Power Station
Draft/Proposed Permit 0490015-016-AV, Title V Air Operation Permit Revision
Draft Permit No. 0490015-015-AC (PSD-FL-140D), Air Construction Permit Revision.
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this email.
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Best Regards,
 
Matt Drennan
Operations Superintendent
Hardee Power Station
863.375.3266 x227
mdrennan@invenergyllc.com
 
This electronic message and all contents contain information which may be privileged, confidential or otherwise
protected from disclosure. The information is intended to be for the addressee(s) only. If you are not an
addressee, any disclosure, copy, distribution or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you have
received this electronic message in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and destroy the original
message and all copies.
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